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Pre-K Students
School AM PM Full day

Little 
Raiders 
University

8 13 3



Academics
As part of our curriculum  we studied, the ocean 
and made oceans in a bottle using sand, water 
and blue food coloring, we used our water table 
as an ocean and had shells and various plastic 
sea life in it. The students are bringing in 
something from the ocean  as part of show and 
tell. One student actually brought in a live 
lobster as her show and tell. We are ending the 
month talking about weather, we made snow, 
talked about wind, rain, and hot sunny days. For 
our literacy activities we read Snowy Day, Catty 
Jane Who hated rain , and created weather 
words in our library. We look forward to studying 
Spring.    

  



Human Capital

Professional Development:

       We have completed our partnership with I am Moving, I am Learning (IMIL).
This partnership was aimed to prevent and reduce childhood obesity by improving 
the nutrition and physical activity policies in our program. We have strengthened 
our policies to create healthy nutrition and physical activity daily. We work closely 
with our food service to provide healthy snacks , and we have a minimal of 30 
minutes of music and movement daily. We will be receiving a $1000.00 stipend for 
participating.

        
We are in the self study process with our NAEYC accreditation



Operations

We have been in our new 
location now for 2 
months. The staff and 
students love our new 
location and materials. 
The smart board gets 
utilized daily with music 
and movement.    



Culture & Climate

We have new signage in our 
entrance way. It is very eye 
catching and inviting. 
Now that the snow is melting 
and the ground is thawing we 
should have our new outside 
signage installed.

Executive Sign Management, 
LLC made the signage. 



Thank you for your time


